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SNOW POLICY: WE NEVER HAVE LATE STARTS. MIM will close only if the UP Schools 
close for the entire day for any of the classes. Listen to local radio or  TV stations or 
check the Internet for closure announcements.

When you shop at smile.amazon.com, Amazon 
donates to your favorite charitable organization 

which we hope will be us. All products on 
Amazon can be found on smile. 

Amazon, just register Montessori in Motion as 
your charity.

IF OPEN, WE OPEN ON TIMEIF OPEN, WE OPEN ON TIME
    


	Untitled
	October CG.pdf
	Untitled
	Untitled

	October TR.pdf
	Untitled

	Untitled

	Text5: 
	Text6: 
	Text7: 
	Text8: 1
	Text9: 2
	Text10: 5
	Text11: 6
	Text12: 7
	Text13: 8
	Text14: 9
	Text15: 12
	Text16: 13
	Text17: 14
	Text18: 15
	Text19: 16
	Text20: 19
	Text21: 20
	Text22: 21
	Text23: 22
	Text24: 23
	Text26: December 2022
	Text27: Ms. Carolyn
	Text29: MONDAY
	tues: TUESDAY
	fri: FRIDAY
	thurs: THURSDAY 
	wed: WEDNESDAY
	Text30: 
	Text31: 
	Text32: 
	Text33: 
	Text34: 
	Sound 1: 
	Sound 2: 
	Sound 3: 
	Sound 5: 
	Sound 4: 
	Text36: Language: (Song) "Little Snowflakes Falling Down" (Book) "If I were a Penguin"  
Gross Motor: Climbing Stairs  
Fine Motor: Stacking Cups 
Crafts: Foot Print Penguins 
ASL: More 
Color: Black 
	Text38: Hello everyone!

December is here and the days are colder. If you have not brought in a warm suit or jacket for your child, please do so as we do go outside everyday! 

Due to winter break (Dec 21st-Jan 2nd) December may be a shorter month for us here at Montessori in Motion. If you did not sign up for child care, the staff here in the infant community look forward to seeing you in January when we return on the 3rd!  

Before winter break starts we will be doing a visit from Santa on the 20th where the children will have a chance to get photos and a gift.

For the month of December we are focusing on the color black and the ASL sign for more. We will also be reading the book If I Were a Penguin and making foot print penguins to go along with our book of the month.

Finally, I wanted to discuss why we use ASL within the infant class. Basic signs such as more, eat, milk, diaper and water are great basic signs for young infants to learn because of how it helps them communicate. Most of the time young infants are able to use signs before they are able to vocalize words. Teaching our infants these signs help us meet their needs and help asses an infants thoughts and feelings before they are able to verbally tell us what they need. One important thing to note is when an infant is using a sign it may not look exactly like you expect. For example the sign for "more" is to pinch all your fingers together on both hands, and then tap them together at the finger tips. An infant may only pinch all fingers on one hand and tap that hand to the open palm of another, or they may ball their hands into fists and tap them together. It is just important to recognize your infants own unique way of signing and communicating their need. 

Happy Holidays!
The Infant Team 
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	Text3: January 3rd, Back to School
January 16th, Martin Luther King Jr. Day  NO SCHOOL 
January 17th, Open Enrollment MIM Families ONLY 
January 19th, Family Education Night @ 6:15PM
January 27th, Ms. Patricia's Evening Program 
January 30th, Open Enrollment to Public 
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